A line of communication to the members of LU 614

April 4, 2008

Vote 2008

As many of you may know, John Dougherty, Business Manager for IBEW Local
Union 98 in Philadelphia, is currently running for the office of Pennsylvania
Senator from the 1* District. This office is presently held by long time Senator
Vince Fumo, who decided not to seek reelection. Not only will the city of
Philadelphia benefit by electing John Dougherty but all of the labor unions in the
area will have a true voice of labor in Harrisburg. Union membership grew by
100,000 members in Pennsylvania during 2007 and by electing candidates like
John Dougherty, we can help keep the labor movement going forward in the
future.

There will be a special collection for the John Dougherty campaign at the LU 614
General Meeting on Wednesday April 9, 2008. Your donation will be greatly
appreciated. If you are not able to make the meeting but would still like to
donate, see your steward or ABM.



